

Meeting #3 (5/12/2024)

Updates:

Ethan:

- Working on getting minutes of first meeting out with Micah
- Building ideas, eager to discuss with committee and excited for this year

Jon:

- Met and discussed with race directors
- Focuses on implementation of volunteers
- Potential vendor in mind with personal connection
- Begun formatting guides for volunteers

Josh

- Made spreadsheet from previous sponsor card
- Questions for race director, meeting with race directors this week
- Making small alterations
- Would like to see a more presentable graphic
- Getting potential old chiefs' business name to reach out about sponsorship opportunities

Tyler

- Starting with logo, doesn't need drastic changes because it's already efficient
- More interaction with individual sections on social media would build involvement
- Countdown with section shots would be an idea
- Micah mentions short-form videos to do things like "how to register"
- Ideas like "throwback thursday" and using 4th of July as a discount day

Micah

- Headshots still delayed, will send his example one to the chat to get similar headshots for each member due to how remote we are
- Start writing your bio
- Everyone should add their email "signature"
- Keep Micah BCC'd for all emails

Calendar Check

- Overview of internal calendar and upcoming due dates

Open Floor for Connor

- Looking forward to see what everyone does
- Likes innovative ideas and innovating for roles
- Don't let yourself feel alone, plenty of people to fall back on and ask for advice and resources.

Wrapup and Checklist

- Reach out and get your meeting set with race directors if you haven't
- Write your bios
- Set your gmail signature
- Do your headshot when example becomes available
- Go noles